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1.  At the 2014 Auxiliary National Training Meeting (NTRAIN) in January, a 

recommendation was placed before the National Board for vote.  It is summarized with 

the Chief Director's final determination below:  

 

a.  Recommendation: Establish a civil rights appointed office within the Human 

Resources Directorate of the national staff.  The civil rights program of the Coast 

Guard Auxiliary presently consists of a single appointed officer in each 

district/region.  By creating and supporting the recommended national office, the 

Coast Guard and Auxiliary will help promote awareness of the functions, 

procedures, responsibilities, lessons learned, and professional development 

opportunities among the Auxiliary's civil rights program community.  It is further 

recommended that CGAUX-CRC contact information be included in the staff 

section of district/region directories.  

 

b.  National Board vote:  For.  

 

c.  Chief Director final action:  Concur and approved.  This will also be reflected 

in the next change to the Coast Guard Auxiliary Manual, COMDTINST 

M16790.1 (series).  


